COMMUNICATION FROM ATSEEE

28/04/2020



European Parliament, SCH 01B006 L-2929 Luxembourg Tel: +352 621 149 673 / +352 4300 22934

e-mail: info@atseee.eu

Dear Parents,

We hope that you are all in good health and that the situation will improve quickly.

Please be informed that enrolments for the school year 2020/2021 for the ATSEEE school buses will start on Tuesday, 05/05/2020 and close on Monday, 01/06/2020.

An early enrolment allows the ATSEEE to revise the network, to close the negotiations with the bus companies and to ensure that your children will have a smooth start in September.

Registration for already inscribed users is straightforward. Please open this link, check your existing data carefully, make changes where necessary and confirm your enrolment.

If you want to inscribe for the first time, you are kindly invited to visit <u>our website</u> and register first online. Please note that you have the opportunity to register for an existing line and/or you can request a new stop. For a new stop, please put the official name of the stop in the "comments" section when registering. ATSEEE will try to facilitate all requests for new bus stops, but please consider that new bus stops/lines can only be set up in case of sufficient demand.

As from 1st June, the network will be designed based on the actual demand as of that date. After 1st June, it will no longer be possible to add new bus stops or re-establish stops/lines that have been cancelled due to insufficient demand.

For new stops or lines or if you face any difficulty during enrolment, please contact us in addition at +352 621 149 673 or on info@atseee.eu.

Find below the link to the interactive map with the current lines and stops:

https://www.schoolbus-ee-lux.eu/atseee/index.php?service=atseee

Take good care of yourself and your loved ones.

The ATSEEE Team